
Some clips may be behind a paywall.  If you need access to these clips, email me at djagiela@pa.gov. 

Top DEP Clips 

Scranton Times: Activists travel from Dunmore to Scranton to protest landfill. 
https://www.thetimes-tribune.com/news/activists-travel-from-dunmore-to-scranton-to-protest-
environmental-concerns/article 39531134-0d4d-593f-9125-7b390851d298.html 

Mentions 

South Fayette Connect: $13 million treatment plant cleans up creeks 
https://issuu.com/southfayettetownship/docs/summer 2021 magazine layout for issuu/s/12590164 

RGGI 

Reading Eagle: State lawmakers should support carbon program 
https://www.readingeagle.com/opinion/letters-to-editor/letter-state-lawmakers-should-support-
carbon-program/article 0a9e02d4-d28e-11eb-b561-4b4bcc20f1f1.html 

Air 

WESA: What Researchers Are Learning About Air Pollution And The Pandemic Shutdown  
https://www.wesa.fm/environment-energy/2021-06-22/what-researchers-are-learning-about-air-
pollution-and-the-pandemic-shutdown  

Climate Change 

WESA: Home Improvement Could Be A 1st Step Toward Climate Justice 
https://www.wesa.fm/2021-06-22/home-improvement-could-be-a-1st-step-toward-climate-justice 

Tribune-Review: Letter to the editor: Climate change and cold weather 
https://triblive.com/opinion/letter-to-the-editor-climate-change-and-cold-weather/ 

Pennlive: It's good Republicans are now engaging on climate change 
https://www.pennlive.com/opinion/2021/06/its-good-republicans-are-now-engaging-on-climate-
change-pennlive-letters.html 

WITF/StateImpact PA: Poll shows Pennsylvanians support climate action amid pandemic 
https://stateimpact.npr.org/pennsylvania/2021/06/22/poll-shows-pennsylvanians-support-climate-
action-amid-pandemic/ 

WITF: The White House wants to fight climate change and help people. Cleveland led the way 
https://www.witf.org/2021/06/21/biden-is-using-environmental-action-to-address-inequality-an-effort-
that-u-s-cities-piloted/ 

Conservation & Recreation 

Tribune-Democrat: 'Giving them a taste': Area teens participate in conservation work, play 



https://www.tribdem.com/news/local news/giving-them-a-taste-area-teens-participate-in-
conservation-work-play/article 3ba6a094-d2a6-11eb-92e3-efa2e7ba11ef.html 
 
Sunbury Daily Item: SU plants wildflowers and trees in empty field to protect Chesapeake Bay 
https://www.dailyitem.com/news/su-plants-wildflowers-and-trees-in-empty-field-to-protect-
chesapeake-bay/article 4d81a6c8-d2ac-11eb-a093-d3c485057157.html  
 
WNEP.com: Susquehanna Universality creating an environmentally-friendly space 
https://www.wnep.com/article/news/local/snyder-county/susquehanna-university-creating-an-
environmentally-friendly-space/523-e226158b-71db-40f1-96ad-199c578e1203  
 
Sunbury Daily Item: Youth outdoors camp makes early impact 
https://www.dailyitem.com/news/youth-outdoors-camp-makes-early-impact/article a0cee60a-d2d0-
11eb-a4a4-87c5cc695809.html  
 
Butler Eagle: Osprey dies after being found outside its nest in Moraine State Park 
http://www.butlereagle.com/article/20210622/NEWS12/210629892 
 
exploreClarion: State Police Offer Guidance for ATV/UTV Owners, Operators 
https://www.exploreclarion.com/2021/06/22/state-police-offer-guidance-for-atvutv-owners-operators/ 
 
Energy 
 
Standard Speaker: Joe Flacco, Nexii team up to staff new Hazleton green energy plant 
https://www.standardspeaker.com/news/business/joe-flacco-nexii-team-up-to-staff-new-hazleton-
plant/article 263737f9-6255-5775-a9e9-4dea1af125e2.html 
 
KDKA Radio: Power restored to many in western PA following storms 
https://www.audacy.com/kdkaradio/news/local/thousands-in-western-pa-without-power-amid-storms  
 
Post-Gazette: From tombstones to fuel cells, Matthews International wants to leave its mark on clean 
mobility 
https://www.post-gazette.com/business/powersource/2021/06/20/North-Shore-Matthews-
International-memorials-monuments-hydrogen-fuel-cells-energy/stories/202106200062 
 
Lebtown.com: Response to farmer supporting North Annville solar project 
https://lebtown.com/2021/06/22/letter-farmer-supporting-north-annville-solar-project-2/ 
 
Oil and Gas 
 
Beaver County Radio: AAA: Western PA Gas Prices Lower as National Average Decreases  
https://beavercountyradio.com/news/aaa-western-pa-gas-prices-lower-as-national-average-decreases/  
 
WTAE: Crews respond to 2-alarm fire at natural gas facility in Washington County 
https://www.wtae.com/article/crews-respond-to-2-alarm-fire-at-natural-gas-facility-in-washington-
county/36794855 
 
Post-Gazette: Take two: Former Rice Energy crew is back with another SPAC 



https://www.post-gazette.com/business/powersource/2021/06/22/Rice-Energy-Acquisition-RONI-
special-purpose-acquisition-company-SPAC-blank-check-companies-decarbonization-
hydrogen/stories/202106210096 
 
Waste 
 
PAhomepage: Garbage truck catches fire on I-81, dumps burning load in Dupont parking lot 
https://www.pahomepage.com/news/garbage-truck-catches-fire-on-i-81-dumps-burning-load-in-
dupont-parking-lot/ 
 
Butler Eagle: Winfield Twp. scrap yard catches fire 
http://www.butlereagle.com/article/20210619/NEWS01/210619461/-1/news01 
 
Water 
 
Pennlive: ‘My God! When is it going to stop?’: Tropical Storm Agnes in 1972 
https://www.pennlive.com/life/2021/06/my-god-when-is-it-going-to-stop-tropical-storm-agnes-in-
1972.html 
 
Lewistown Sentinel: Agnes brought devastation still seen locally 
https://www.lewistownsentinel.com/news/local-news/2021/06/agnes-brought-devastation-still-seen-
locally/ 
 
Middle Susquehanna Riverkeeper Blog: Survey shows universal concern for Susquehanna; provide your 
feedback to help us protect river resources 
http://www.middlesusquehannariverkeeper.org/blog/survey-shows-universal-concern-for-
susquehanna-provide-your-feedback-to-help-us-protect-river-resources 
 
Middle Susquehanna Riverkeeper Blog: Specialist: Invasive snakehead impacts aquatic ecosystem on 
many levels 
http://www.middlesusquehannariverkeeper.org/blog/specialist-invasive-snakehead-impacts-aquatic-
ecosystem-on-many-levels  
 
WICU: Centerville Dam Washed Out, Draining the Waters of Popular Fishing Spot 
https://www.erienewsnow.com/story/44145369/centerville-dam-washed-out-draining-the-waters-of-
popular-fishing-spot 
 
WICU: Preparing Your Home for Flood Conditions 
https://www.erienewsnow.com/story/44146042/preparing-your-home-for-flood-conditions 
 
WICU: Mandatory Water Conservation Order in Effect for Village of Mayville 
https://www.erienewsnow.com/story/44152762/mandatory-water-conservation-order-in-effect-for-
village-of-mayville 
 
Miscellaneous 
 
WTAE: Flash flood warning for parts of western Pa. expires  
https://www.wtae.com/article/pittsburgh-weather-afternoon-storms-monday/36779360 



 
KDKA: Crews Respond To Flash Flooding, Downed Trees And Wires During Heavy Storms 
https://pittsburgh.cbslocal.com/2021/06/21/allegheny-county-storm-damage-downed-trees-wires/  
  
KDKA: Seavey Road Reopens After Thunderstorms Cause Major Flooding 
https://pittsburgh.cbslocal.com/2021/06/22/seavey-road-reopens-after-thunderstorms-cause-major-
flooding/  
 
Pittsburgh Business Times: Pennsylvania’s interstates need major improvements, national report shows 
https://www.post-gazette.com/news/transportation/2021/06/21/Interstate-highways-Pennsylvania-
major-improvements-TRIP-national-study/stories/202106210102 
 
Pennlive: Dearly composted: Bill legalizing human composting signed by Oregon governor 
https://www.pennlive.com/life/2021/06/dearly-composted-bill-legalizing-human-composting-signed-
by-oregon-governor.html 
 
Lebtown.com: Trailside Organic Farm to take root at Cornwall Manor 
https://lebtown.com/2021/06/22/trailside-organic-farm-to-take-root-at-cornwall-manor/ 
 
WICU: Tree Falls on House, Cars; Crews Work to Clean up Debris from Storm in Erie Area 
https://www.erienewsnow.com/story/44143558/tree-falls-on-house-cars-crews-work-to-clean-up-
debris-from-storm-in-erie-area 
 
Butler Eagle: Butler tornado warning ends with little damage 
http://www.butlereagle.com/article/20210622/NEWS01/210629902/-1/news01 
 
WJET: Home owners deal with the damage and debris from severe storm 
https://www.yourerie.com/news/local-news/home-owners-deal-with-the-damage-and-debris-from-
severe-storm/ 
 
WJET: Who takes responsibility for the trees that fall during severe weather? 
https://www.yourerie.com/news/local-news/who-takes-responsibility-for-the-trees-that-fall-during-
severe-weather/ 




